39th Session of the UPR Working Group - Review of Hungary
Statement by the Delegation of the Kingdom of Bhutan

Bhutan welcomes the delegation of Hungary and thanks the delegation for the presentation of their national report and the updates. 

We commend the progress made by Hungary since its last review and welcome the measures taken under the service scheme for domestic violence, in particular, measures such as  setting up of Crisis Management Ambulances and provision of support through various institutions such as crisis centres and secret shelters. 

We note with appreciation the measures that have led to the decline in the wage gaps between women and men. We would also like to commend Hungary for its achievements in the business enterprise environment, as evidenced by its scores (93.7%) in the World Bank's Women, Business and the Law Report in 2019.

We recommend Hungary to continue its efforts in strengthening the legal framework for the protection of women against domestic violence,  and  continue its efforts in addressing the wage gap between women and men.
We wish Hungary a successful UPR review.  


